Hi, this is Town of Orangetown Supervisor Teresa Kenny calling to remind you to stay
home, help stop the spread, and save lives.

While this is undoubtedly a challenging time for all of us, we must take every precaution
to help reduce the spread of Coronavirus, and ensure the safety of all Town residents,
especially our first responders and health care professionals.

That means staying home unless it is absolutely necessary to go out. It means avoiding
public gatherings. And it means working from home unless required to go to work.

Finally, | want you to know that during this time, your town government is working hard
with our county, state, and federal partners to ensure we have the resources we need to
combat this virus and protect our residents. For daily updates on Town government,
please visit our Facebook page, Town of Orangetown or visit our website at
www.orangetown.com.

If you need assistance on any Town related matters, please call Town Hall, 845-359-
5100. If you have any health related questions regarding the Coronavirus, please
contact your primary care physician or contact the Rockland County Department of
Health 24 hour hotline at 888 364 3065 to speak with a NYS Department of Health
expert who can answer your questions. Do not dial 911 unless you have an immediate
medical emergency. And please remember we are all in this together!


http://www.orangetown.com/

